Adam Miller

From: Katie Haws Miller

Sent: Tuesday, May 11, 2021 11:34 AM
To: Adam Miller

Subject: Fwd: Site plan for backyard

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Alexandra Whate

Date: May 11, 2021 at 11:13:31 AM EDT
To: Katie Haws Miller

Subject: Re: Site plan for backyard

Hello,

This email is to confirm that I, Alexandra Whate, the owner ofl Marigold Drive, Guelph, ON N1C 1G7
support the plan for the shed being put in at the adjoining property, 54 Milson drive. | support the
application for variance that would allow the shed to be placed with a setback of 2 feet from the
property line. | would be happy to discuss further if needed and can be reached at_.

Thanks,
Alexandra Whate

On Tue, May 11, 2021 at 10:55 AM Katie Haws Miller ||| G ote:

Hi Alexandra,

As discussed please see attached the site plan for our backyard. Adam will be submitting a minor
variance later this week to allow the setback for the shed to be 2 feet instead of 4.5m. 2 feet is the
standard setback for most backyards; however, since we are a corner lot the shed is technically in the
side yard which requires the greater setback. The proposed shed is 10 x 10 feet with a 2 foot overhang
on one side which does not require a building permit.

Please reply confirming your support for the plan and your address. Note that Adam will be submitting
your email along with our plan to the city.

Thank you again,



Katie



